
UN Procurement Seminar 

2018 

When?  May 2nd                 

9:30 am to 16:00pm 

Doing business with the United 

Nations offers great potential not only 

worldwide but also locally in Somalia. 

 On May 2nd, we invite the Somali 

companies to participate in the 

seminar focusing on UN Procurement 

in general and in particular on the 

procurement of the locally present UN 

Agencies. The purpose of this seminar 

is to show what and how we procure 

in order to facilitate the procurement 

procedures for potential vendors and 

the UN procurement officers. 

Procurement staff from UNDP, UNICEF, 

UNSOS and WFP and other agencies  

will hold the presentations.   

Registration 

Sign up using the link below no later 

than 21st of April: 

http://bit.ly/UN-Business 

Companies from the following categories 

are invited to register. Only companies 

with valid business licenses and at least 3 

years of experience will be accepted for 

participation, with a maximum of 2 

people per company: 

• Construction Companies 

• ICT 

• Printing Services 

• Fire Fighting equipment suppliers 

• Supply and maintenance services of 

security equipment 

• Maintenance of Armored Vehicles 

• Conferencing, catering and  

accommodation services 

• Stationery 

N.B.—Participation in the event is 

free: UN does not solicit funds from 

prospective suppliers for this seminar.   

Where? Mogadishu.  

Cost: Free 

http://bit.ly/UN-Business

